

Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology

Phone: (603) 653-9250 Fax: (603) 650-0906

May 21, 2009

Dear Ms. Canner:

I would like to thank you for presenting grand rounds on May 14. Your evaluations came back with excellent scores. A few comments to share:

- Excellent film on a pertinent topic. One of the most worthwhile GR's in recent times!!
- · Excellent movie. It should be marketed to a national audience.

You should receive your honorarium in the next few days.

Again, thank you for presenting.

Sincerely,

Emily Baker, M.D.

Professor and Vice Chair of Obstetrics and Gynecology